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Hello parents, this is Mr. Lots and Mrs. Slater-Sanchez calling from over at Hillview.  

 
We’ve had a great first few days of school, but just wanted to give some reminders. 

 

First, we are asking for everyone’s cooperation in the parking lots and on the streets in front of and behind 

our school. Please do not park in the north parking lot by the office, which is designated for staff and our 

functional skills students. We have many students in wheel chairs and their parents need to be able to park 

in the appropriate spots to pick them up. Also, do not stop or park in any bus zones, as we have several 

buses before and after school and need to keep these areas clear. Please also be sure that students only 

cross the street at cross walks, and that parents are not picking up students in the middle of the street.  

Lastly, you should not be stopping on Rancho Vista Boulevard for student drop off. 

 

We will continue with fall pictures during PE classes tomorrow. As of Wednesday, all students will have 

an ID issued to them. Students are expected to wear their IDs each and every day. Not doing so can result 

in a lunch detention. 

 

Don’t forget, students are not allowed to have their cell phones turned on while on campus. Students 

caught using them will lose 5 merits and parents or guardians will need to pick up the cell phone from the 

office.  The same goes for headphones, music players, etc. 

 

We will be meeting with all students on Friday at our Expectations / Discipline assembly where we will 

cover dress code and other school rules. We appreciate your support in enforcing our school rules. 

 

If you or anyone you know would like to purchase an ad or be a sponsor for the upcoming 

Westside Union School District’s Hero’s Dinner, please call or email Mrs. Slater-Sanchez. 

 

 
Thank you, and have a great afternoon!  

Rodney Lots and Jennifer Slater-Sanchez 
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